
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celtic Credit Union Schools   

Savings Club Programme      

continues to grow from 

strength to strength.  
  

 

We are now considered the 

Number One Credit Union in 

the UK for Schools Savings. 

 

Hundreds of pupils all across 

Neath Port Talbot and Swansea 

are saving in their schools with 

our Credit Union.  Some of these 

pupils are developing their 

numeracy and communication 

skills  by helping to  operate the 

Savings Club, with some of the 

older  pupils  linking their 

involvement  to the Welsh 

Baccalaureate or Duke of 

Edinburgh Award. 
  

More than 40 schools are     

currently taking part in the 

scheme and new schools are 

applying to join us every month. 
  

We believe that  ALL pupils in 

Neath Port Talbot and Swansea 

should have  access to a School 

Savings Club. 
 

So what are you waiting for? 

Join Today 

and  

Save for Tomorrow! 
                       

Celtic Credit Union is the parent 

company of Neath Port Talbot 

Credit Union (NPTCU) and 

Swansea Bay Credit Union (SBCU) 

We are authorised by the     

Prudential Regulation Authority 

and regulated by the Financial 

Conduct Authority and the    

Prudential Regulation Authority. 

Registration Number 232150. 

We are also members of the 

Financial Services Compensation 

Scheme so members’ savings are 

protected up to £85,000. 

  

  

You can contact the Credit Union on our main number 0333 006 3002 or check out the website at 

www.celticcreditunion.co.uk 

To Parents & Carers of Pupils in 

LLANRHIDIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Did you know that Celtic Credit Union is opening a 

Schools Savings Club in your school? 

N U M B E R  O N E  

I N  Y O U R  

C O M M U N I T Y  

F O R  S A V I N G S  

&   

L O A N S  

  

 

 

Since starting our Schools Savings Club          

programme in 2009 we have helped 

thousands of pupils to save thousands of 

pounds. Our Savings Clubs aim to show each 

new generation of pupils the value of saving 

- a habit which seems to be in decline.   

YOUR Savings Club will be operated by the 

school’s Savings Club Pupil Group along with 

Miss Weatherley every Wednesday 

morning.  If you would like to help your 

children start saving, whether it’s for 

something special or just for a rainy day we 

would love to hear from you! 

It takes just £1.00 to open a Junior Account then you can save as much or as little as 

you like every week (or as often as you can). Just complete the Application Form on 

the back of this Newsletter and return it to the school with a minimum of £1.00 to get 

your child started. 

Savings can be withdrawn at the end of each term - but many children choose to just 

keep on saving. 

Grown ups are welcome too! 
 

Why not pop in to your nearest branch at Portland Street, Swansea 
              to pick up a leaflet, have a chat and maybe open an account? 

 
Adult Savers will need two forms of ID and £3.00 to become a member. 

 
Members can get access to our ethical, affordable loans …. much cheaper than 

credit cards and payday lenders. 
 

Come and see what your Credit Union can do for you! 


